
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 12th February 2021,  
 
Good morning everyone,  
 
We’ve made it to half term and I’m delighted to say that we have managed to remain 
semi-open, with no positive cases of Covid-19. 
 
This certainly hasn’t been the half term that we were hoping for to start 2021 but it 
has gone as smoothly as it could have done under the current circumstances. 
Fingers crossed that we can open our doors to all pupils on the 8th March.  
 
I’d like to thank all pupils and parents for your incredible efforts this half term with the 
remote learning. We know what a challenge this is and we really do appreciate all of 
your efforts in supporting this. A new document has been uploaded onto the school 
website with some further information regarding remote learning. I would ask you all 
to have a read of this when you get the chance; it is under the Covid-19 tab on the 
home page.  
 
Next week is the half term holiday so there will be no expectation that pupils will 
continue to engage in school activities. Monday 22nd February is an INSET day so 
school reopens to pupils on Tuesday 23rd.  
 
Please remember that if your child does show any symptoms of Covid-19 over the 
holiday period it is essential that you inform us of this. The best way to do that is to 
send a text message to the school mobile phone: 07899 040876. This will be 
checked daily.  
 
I hope that you all manage to have a lovely holiday, thank you for your fantastic 
support over this half term and over the last 12 months.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Simon Dyson 
Principal 
 
 


